
  

   
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2019 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Projects 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will we held on Monday,  

November 19, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Camas City Hall, located 

at 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, Washington, before the Camas City Council. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to review eligible areas and consider 

opportunities for CDBG Grant Applications to fund projects in the City of Camas.  The 

proposed project, NE 15th Avenue Improvements, would provide for various water 

system and street improvements on NE 15th Avenue between Division and NE Birch 

Street. 

Comment: Any interested party may participate at the hearing by testifying in person, or in 

writing.  The public hearing will follow the process described within CMC§18.55.180 (D).   

Questions and comments may be directed to Jim Hodges, at (360) 817-7234; or by email sent to: 

jhodges@cityofcamas.us; or by standard mail to: Jim Hodges - City of Camas, Engineering – 

Public Works Department, 616 NE 4th Avenue, Camas, WA 98607.  

The City of Camas hereby gives public notice that it is the Agency’s policy to assure full 

compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 

1987, and related statues and regulations in all programs and activities. 
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